
 

 

Ref. No.: IITM(JP)-IPU/Notice/2022/ 1334                                                        Date:02/05/2022 

 

Notice No: 1334 

 

HOLIDAY ON ACCOUNT OF “Id-ul-Fitr” 

 

All the faculty, staff members and students are hereby informed 

that the Institute will remain closed on 3rd May, 2022 (Tuesday) 

on account of “Id-ul-Fitr”. 

 

 
Prof. (Dr.) Monika Kulshreshtha 

Director  

 
CC:    1. Students Notice Board   

          2. Institute’s Website 

          3. Notice File. 

 


